VILLAGE HALL REPORT


Following the government announcement on the 23rd June and the advice received from ACRE (Action with Communities In Rural England ), the Trustees of the Village Hall, are planning to open the Village Green from the 4th July.  This will be a few benches appropriately spaced, with social distancing rules to be observed.

Regarding outdoor playgrounds, the Trustees feel at this stage that they are not able to ensure the application of Covid 19 secure guidelines to help avoid risk of transmission of the virus.

The position of the Hall itself, which of course includes the Visitor Information Point, will be the subject of discussion amongst the Trustees in the coming weeks, and there has been consultation with hall users, but the requirements of re opening as set out in the ACRE documents are extremely rigorous.


Cllr. John Tresidder.

